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June 25, 2004

Dr. Thomas W. Oliver
Acting President

Los Angeles Pierce College
6201 Winnetka Avenue
Woodland Hills, CA 91371

Dear President Oliver:

The Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges, Western
Association of Schools and Colleges, at its meeting on June 9-11, 2004,
reviewed the Focused Midterm Report submitted by Los Angeles Pierce
College. I am pleased to inform you that the report was accepted.

The college is commended for the quality of its report and for its
commitment to addressing the recommendations and its self-identified
issues.

The Focused Midterm Report will become part of the accreditation history
of the college and should be used in preparing for the next comprehensive
evaluation. The Commission expects that you share this information widely
among interested parties at the college.

Please note that the next comprehensive evaluation of Los Angeles Pierce
College will occur during spring 2007.

On behalf of the Commission, I wish to express continuing interest in the
institution’s educational programs and services. Professional self-regulation
is the most effective means of assuring integrity, effectiveness and quality.

Sincerely,

Vo Bewen Boser

Barbara A. Beno
Executive Director

BAB/tl

cc: Dr. Peter Landsberger, Acting Chancellor, LACCD
Ms. Dorothy Rupert, Accreditation Liaison Officer
Board President, LACCD



